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Wow, that first month went by in a hurry!  It’s certainly
been a whirlwind, as expected, meeting a lot of new faces
and trying to remember as many names as possible.  The
warm welcome I’ve received has certainly been appreciated
and I’ve been in awe of what a beautiful place the Beaufort
Club is.

INSIDE
THIS ISSUE

You may have seen an introductory email I sent out during
my first couple of days here.  That will be my main form of
communication for now, along with a monthly newsletter.  
We have so many great events happening at the club, and I
want to make sure the membership is kept up to date on all
of them.
During my first couple of days, I received a resignation
letter from our pro, Ross Carlyle.  I was sad we weren’t able
to work together, however, he has a great opportunity
ahead of him at Sedgefield Country Club, and I know he’ll
do a great job.  Ross wanted to express his sincere gratitude
to the membership on the way out, as he received
numerous calls and emails of well wishes.

MANAGER’S CORNER 
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MANAGER’S CORNER  
(Continued from Page 1)

I also wanted to give a special shoutout to our group of ladies who gifted
Ross a money tree.  This was a very thoughtful gesture, and I’m sure
something he’ll remember for a long time.

I have interviews in place to find a replacement.  My plan is to have someone
hired by the end of May.  This will push our member tournaments towards
the fall, however, I wanted time to train the new pro and get them settled in
before we kick off our big events.

Speaking of big events, make sure to SAVE THE DATE for our upcoming
MAJOR events in the fall...

Match Play Championship - August 9  Kick Off Weekendth

Member/Guest - September 20-21st
Member/Member - October 11th
Club Championship - November 1-2nd

Brian Joyner, PGA
General Manager
Beaufort Club

Pictured from left to right: Maureen
Raymond, Kim Briscoe, Teija

Wannenen, Peggy Ramthun, Martha
Troxler, Ross Carlyle, Renee

Wintemute, BJ Vincent, Susan
McDonald, Quinn Dionne

BEAUFORT CLUB
POOL

The Beaufort Club Pool is scheduled to open May 1 .  There will be a new
pool code this year and that code is C1438Z.  Please do not distribute this
code to non-members.  Pool rules are located inside the pool gate, please
make sure to follow these rules when occupying the pool.  We have a pool
company that comes by at 8am each day to check the chemicals and empty
the trash.  Members and guests are expected to clean up any trash created by
their party.  It is our shared responsibility to maintain a clean and safe
environment at the pool.

st

Pool Hours: Open Daily From 9am-8pm
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A NOTE FROM THE
CHEF 

Chef Gus Headington

We’re excited to host our opening day Pool Party, Saturday May 17  from
11-2pm out at the pool.  A bouncy house has been ordered for the little
ones.  We’ll be serving hotdog/hamburger plates for $10/plate.  There will
also be a cash bar setup at the pool.  Payments can be made by cash or
member charge.

th

Reservations are already starting to fill for Mother’s Day Brunch, Sunday,
May 11 .  You can call the restaurant at (252) 728-5525 ex2 to book your
reservation.

th

Our Prime Rib dinner on Wednesday and Friday nights have been a hit!  
Be sure to have a reservation if you choose to eat on one of these nights as
they tend to fill up.

Don’t forget to like the “Blue Heron” on Facebook, as you’ll see our daily
specials and any information pertaining to our events.  Thank you for
supporting the Blue Heron restaurant!
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MUSIC ON THE PATIO

The RemedyThe Remedy
Thursday, May 1Thursday, May 1stst

6-8pm6-8pm
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GOLF COURSE
UPDATE

Superintendent
Jonathan Birkett

As we head into May we are getting into our busy season.  You may have
noticed we finally got the bulkhead on #6 repaired.  We will be fertilizing
the golf course on May 1  to start pushing the Bermuda to thicken up.  
Mid May we will start our herbicide applications to continue to clean up
any leftover weeds from last year.  

st

Greens are great right now and we will continue to keep the speeds up
until it gets hot.  Please be mindful and try to keep carts on the paths at tee
and green areas.  Thank you!

-Jonathan
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STAR PERFORMERS

I’d like to highlight special achievements that happen when you’re on the
course.  If you do something extraordinary, email it to me and I’ll add you to
the “Star Performers” of the month.  It could be a Hole-In-One, a personal
best, shooting your age or even an eagle or birdie!  We’ve already had one

this month....

Matt Troxler holed out for EAGLE on hole #6 while playing with the
“Heard of Cats.”  Great shot Matt!

LADIES 9 HOLE LEAGUE

Our Ladies Golf Association is looking to start a Ladies 9 Hole League which
will be a more casual/fun league but still be incorporated with the 18 hole
ladies.  We’re trying to gauge if there’s enough interest, so if this interests
you and you want more information please send an email to BJ Vincent at

bv28516@gmail.com.


